
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Report of the Austrian Melges24 Class Association 2023 
 
 

 

2023 was an exciting sailing year for the Austrian Melges24 fleet, especially in the first 

half of the season. 

 

In May Segelclub Kammersee at Attersee hosted the Melges 24 Austrian 

Championships with 9 boats on the starting line with a tight race between AUT502 of 

Michael Luschan and AUT716 of Michael Schineis. 

After switching places 1 and 2 in all races at the end Michael Luschan succeeded to 

win the title by winning the last race. 

 

In the World Championships the following boats of the Austrian fleet were representing 

the Austrian class: Michael Luschan and his team (AUT502), Rene Noack and his team 

(AUT609) and Michael Schineis with his crew (AUT716). 

 

Today we have 9 full members in our class with a few newcomers for the season 2024 

in the starting block. 

 

 

Salzburg, 30 October 2023 

 

 

 

Michael Schineis 

Chairman 

Austrian Melges24 Class Association 


